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I am an Oregon Motorcycle rider and I am in support of this bill. Lane sharing will 

decrease traffic congestion, and be much safer for riders such as myself not to have 

to sit between cars in slow traffic. I rode a motorcycle in California for years and the 

lane sharing available there was a very positive experience. I believe this bill will 

encourage more people to commute on a motorcycle, and therefore reduce 

emissions as well as traffic congestion.  


